
 

 
September 15, 2008 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  District Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: William D. Law, Jr., President 
 
SUBJECT: Budget Amendment #1 (2008-09) 
        
 
During the previous fiscal year, the College had already taken steps to ensure the on-
going services to our students were not affected by reduced state support.  In 
anticipation of another reduction in state funding, the College has developed several 
cost saving initiatives designed to substance a 7.5% cut in state appropriations for the 
current fiscal year operations. 
 
Additionally, at the beginning of each fiscal year it is necessary to amend the Operating 
Budget to reflect obligations outstanding at the end of the preceding fiscal year. The 
proposed budget amendment addresses these issues, as well as the expected 
reductions in state supported revenues.  
 

 
 
 
STAFF RESOURCE: TERESA SMITH 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION:  
The Board approve the proposed budget amendment. 
  



 


